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EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.
Dear Ms. Mishaan, 

I am a researcher at Berkeley Law School who previously reached out to request information
about the number of public records lawsuits filed across the state in previous years. I'm
reaching out now to ask for updated numbers. Do you happen to know how many were filed in
2020 or 2021? 

Thanks so much! 

Best wishes, 

Christina 

On Mon, Feb 25, 2019 at 4:56 AM Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> wrote:

Dear Ms. Koningisor,

 

Based on available information within the Attorney General’s Office, below please find data
in response to your request regarding cases filed against State agencies.  The AGO does not
track all public records act litigation filed in Vermont, including cases filed against cities,
towns, local departments and boards, the University of Vermont, and quasi-public entities. 
We recommend you follow up with the Vermont Judiciary for more complete information. 
We hope the above and below information is helpful to you.

 

2019: None filed to date

2018: Two filed

2017: Six filed

2016: Six filed

Best,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal

Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division

109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

p (802) 828-5500






